
 

Dear Families, 

As we enter the final half term of the academic year, we would like to share with you the 

staffing changes that will take effect from September 2024. 

Firstly, we are excited to announce that Mrs Tanner is returning to school following her 

maternity leave. We look forward to welcoming her back to Misson Primary School. She is 

excited to be teaching in Year 3 and 4 every Thursday and Friday. Due to this, Mr Roberts 

has agreed to remain at Misson Primary School and will continue to work in Year 3 and 4 on 

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. 

The classes and their teachers are listed below: 

Reception Mrs Yeaman (Monday – Thursday) 
Mrs Baines (Friday) 

Year 1/2 Miss Eade 

Year 3/4 Mr Roberts (Monday – Wednesday) 
Mrs Tanner (Thursday – Friday) 

Year 5/6 Mr Jones 

On Thursday 4th July all children will participate in a transition morning with their new class 

teacher. On this day, the children will enter school as normal and will be released to their 

new class from the hall following an assembly. During the morning, the children will get the 

chance to engage in activities to familiarise themselves with the routines of their new 

classroom and to get to know the new adults and children they will be working with. You 

will collect your child from the usual exit at the usual time. Mrs Tanner will be in school on 

Thursday 18th and Friday 19th July and will spend time with the children she will be teaching 

during these two days. 

Some children will have additional transition times throughout the summer term to prepare 

them for the year ahead. If you have any questions or queries, then please don’t hesitate to 

speak to any of our staff. 

 

Thank you for your continuing support 

Miss Eade 

Deputy Headteacher 


